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From: Tracy D

Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2022 3:57 PM

To: Michelle Perez

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Letter To Council

  Dear City Council,

For the 9th year, our neighborhood Plantation Oaks would like to have our street one way on Halloween from 5 to 9 

to keep everyone safe. Cars will enter on N Belle and exit on S Belle and we have secured our wonderful police 

officers too. Thanks again!

Tracy Delesandri


